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July 2, 2007

Dear Pharmacist,

As you know, H.P. Acthar® Gel (repository corticotropin injection) plays a critical role in many inpatient and outpatient treatment regimens.  Effective August 1, 2007, Acthar Gel (NDC # 63004-7731-1) will be available exclusively through Specialty Pharmacy Distribution.  Acthar Gel will no longer be available from traditional pharmaceutical wholesalers or retail pharmacies. Please be sure to share this information appropriately with your staff and patients.

Refills for Current Prescriptions 

Please confirm your pharmacy has stock on hand for any patients with remaining refills for Acthar Gel. If there is not sufficient stock on hand, we ask that you inform the patient to immediately contact their physician to have a new prescription submitted to the Acthar Support & Access Program for processing through the new distribution system. To contact the Acthar Support & Access Program please call 1-888-435-2284. 

Processing Returns
Please follow your normal return process so that a debit memo request is received by Questcor Customer Service, Attention: Marilyn Cuthill, by July 31, 2007.  Credit will be given for all product returned by August 15, 2007.  Debit memo requests may be faxed to 510-400-0797.  If you have any questions, please call Questcor Customer Service at 
800-411-3065 for assistance.  A customer service agent will be available from 
6:30am - 3:00pm Pacific Time to assist you with timely and efficient returns processing of unused product. 
Commitment to Serving Patients
Questcor is committed to providing uninterrupted availability of Acthar Gel for patients who critically need it. This change in Acthar Gel distribution and the creation of the Acthar Support & Access Program is an important part of this mission.
Sincerely,

George Stuart, Senior Vice President of Finance, Chief Financial Officer 
Questcor Pharmaceuticals
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